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disciplines on . trade- and ait-distorting export credit subsidies. 
This package, to be completed by spring of 1991, should reduce 
substantially, through improved discipline and transparency, 
distortions resulting from the .use of officially supported 
commercial and aid credits. :t is  aise important to avoid 
introducing trade distortions in financial flows to the nations of 
Central and Eastern Europe. 

REFORM IN CENTRAL AND EASTERN EUROPE 

33. we welcome the political and economic reforms taking place in 
Central and Eastern Europe. At the recent Conference on Security 
and Cooperation in Europe (CSCE) in Bonn andin - the agreement to 
establish the European Bank for Reconstruction and Development 
(E3RD), the participating countries of the region accepted the key 
trinciples underpinning market economies. However, the degree of 
Implementation of economic .and political reform varies widely by 
country. Several countries have taken courageous and difficult 
measures to stabilize their economies and shorten the transition 
to a market economy. 

34. We and other countries should assist Central and Eastern 
European nations that are firmly committed to economic and 
political reform. Those providing help should favor countries that 
implement such reforms. 

35. -- oreign private investment will be vital in the development of 
Central and Eastern Europe. Capital will flow to countries with 
open markets and hospitable investment climates. Improved access 
for their exports will also be important for those Central anà 
Eastern European countries that are opening up their econCmies. 
Western Governments can support this process by various means, 
including trade and investment agreements. The recent decision by 
the Coordinating Committee for Multilateral Export Controls (COCOM) 
to liberalize export controls is a positive step. 

35. We commend the work done by the Commission of the European 
Communities on the coordination by the Group of 24 (G-24) of 
assistance to Poland and Hungary inaugurated a: the Summit of the 
Arch, which has made a .significant contribution to helping these 
countries lay the foundation for self-sustaining growth based on 
market principles. We welcome the decision of the G-24 to enlarge 
the coordination of assistance to other emerging democracies in 
Central and Eastern Europe, including Yugoslavia. 

37. We recognize that these countries face major problems in 
cleaning their environment. It will be important to assist the 
countries of Central and Eastern Europe to develop the necessary 
policies and . infrastructure to confront those environmental 
problems. 

38. We also welcome the recent initiatives in regional cooperation, 
e.g., in transport and the environment, that will make a positive 
contribution to economic progress and stability in the region. 
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